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CFGP to Award Family Service Organization with $500

CORA Services Receives Community Impact Award for Children’s Program

PHILADELPHIA, August 11, 2015 — The Catholic Foundation of Greater Philadelphia has awarded
CORA Services a Community Impact Award of $500. The award will benefit CORA’s year-round Early

Years program for children.

CORA Services exists to assist children, youth and families experiencing emotional, academic, and social
challenges, which impede their development and productivity. CORA’s Early Years program provides
early education services for pre-K students to properly prepare them for Kindergarten. Early Years
participants engage in a wide variety of activities such as Dance and Movement classes, frequent field

trips to the Please Touch Museum and Franklin Institute, participation in art shows, and more.

CFGP Grant Committee Chairman and Board of Trustees member, Dr. Tammy Tenaglia, and CFGP Chief
Operating Officer, Mr. Michael Murphy, will present the award to CORA Services on:

Tuesday, August 11 — 1:00 p.m.
CORA Services
8540 Veree Road
Philadelphia, PA 19111

For more information about The Catholic Foundation of Greater Philadelphia, please call 215-587-5650, or

visit
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About The Catholic Foundation of Greater Philadelphia

The Catholic Foundation of Greater Philadelphia provides donors with sources to fulfill their charitable
goals by supporting the projects, programs and organizations that they care about most. We are committed
to the principles of transparency, accountability, operational effectiveness, and clarity of purpose. The
Catholic Foundation of Greater Philadelphia is an independent, nonprofit organization that was
established to ensure long-term stability, guidance, and assistance for nonprofit and charitable

organizations.
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